
Pew Markers 
WHAT ARE PEW MARKERS? 

PEW MARKERS ARE SIMPLY BANNERS FOR OUR 

FIRST COMMUNICANTS. THEY WILL BE USED AT 

THE FIRST COMMUNION MASS AS DECORATIONS 

FOR THE END OF THE PEWS. 
 
 

HOW SHOULD WE DECORATE IT? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THAT’S ENTIRELY UP TO YOU! THIS IS A 

WONDERFUL PROJECT FOR YOU AND YOUR 

CHILDREN TO WORK ON TOGETHER. USE ALL 

SORTS OF CATHOLIC SYMBOLISM FOR THE 

EUCHARIST, DRAW SOME PARTICULAR 

SCRIPTURE OR PRAYER THAT STANDS OUT TO 

YOUR CHILD! GET CREATIVE AND USE IT AS A 

TIME OF PRAYER. 
 

 

KEEP THE FOLLOWING IN MIND WHEN CREATING YOUR 

HOLY WORK OF ART: 

• USE THE WHITE BOARD YOU WERE GIVEN AT THE PARENT MEETING. 

• MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD’S LAST NAME IS ON THE FRONT. 

• PLEASE DON’T USE GLITTER OR 3D OBJECTS (THEY GET EVERYWHERE). 

• ADD A RIBBON IN THE TWO HOLES AT THE TOP TO HANG. 

• MAKE SURE IT’S DRY BEFORE YOU TURN IT IN! 

 

PLEASE RETURN ALL PEW MARKERS BY APRIL 26TH 

(FIRST COMMUNION PRACTICE NIGHT!) 


